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 Sunday, August 8, 2021
    9:30 am     Sunday School
  10:30 am	 Worship 
   corbinfbc.org/joiningusfromhome
    5:00pm	 Youth

Wednesday, August 11,  2021
   5:00 pm	 Virtual Bible Study 
   corbinfbc.org/joiningusfromhome
                             
 Thursday, August 12, 2021
   11:00 am-2:00 pm  Food Pantry 

Memorial Gifts:	

A gift has been given to the General Fund
in memory of 

by 

A gift has been given to the White Flag Ministry
in honor of

by 

www.corbinfbc.org

We are eagerly anticipating our August 22 celebration of Paul Sims 
and his 25 years of ministry at our church. In the meantime, we 
need you to schedule a visit to the church and record some words of 
gratitude for Paul. Marshal will have sign up sheets at worship this 
Sunday, or you can call the office to schedule. Please sign up soon 
so we can put together a great video tribute for Paul.

A churchwide fellowship meal will be served at 6:00pm.  Please call 
the church office no later than 4:00 pm on Monday, August 16th 
to make your reservation.  

Clean out your closets and mark your calendars! The FBC 
Rummage Sale is back in business during NIBROC (Aug.12-14) 
over at the FLC. We need two things to help make it happen: 
1. Donations! We would love your donations of household items 
and gently used clothing (please place on hangers). You can drop 
off anytime Mondays-Thursdays between 9 am-3 pm, but please 
call ahead so we can ensure the FLC doors are open. Donation 
cut-off is Thursday, 8/5! 
2. Volunteers! We need 5-10 volunteers each of the following 
days/shifts to help us set up, work, and clean up the rummage 
sale. Lunches will be provided: 
Sat, 8/7: 10-3 pm (Come and Go- Donation sorting and set up) 
Thur, 8/12 & Fri, 8/13: 9-12:30 pm and 12:30-4 pm 
Sat, 8/14: 9-12:30 pm 
 
If you are interested in signing up, please talk to Jeremiah or call 
the FBC office to get on our volunteer schedule!

Deacon Recommendations	
		
You are invited to recommend persons to serve as deacons for the 
upcoming three year term. On the form below, please list the names of 
those you would recommend (a brief statement giving reasons for your 
nomination would also be helpful).

The following are currently serving:
 Gary Akins		  Bill Hacker		  Sherry Pace
 Sarah Ashley		  Katie House		  Joyce Parker
 Stan Brasher		  Teresa Lawson		 Nancy Rich
 Mel Chandler		 Daniel Lowe		  J. Bill Sosh
 Patsy Faulkner	 Gary Motz		  Nell Winchester

Deacon Recommendations
I recommend the following to serve as deacons for the upcoming term:
1.________________ Reason:
2. _______________  Reason:
3.________________ Reason:
4.________________ Reason:
5.________________ Reason:

Signed ____________________
Please return this form to the church office or place it in the offering 
plate during worship.

Deacon Nominating Committee
Stan Brasher, Jane Chandler, Jennifer Hannah, Glenn Sasser, Nell 
Winchester



The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, August 1st 
are placed in memory of  

in commemoration of his birthday, August 8th  
by 

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  		  Alex Lockridge
			   606-401-9011
	            
If you are unable to reach this minister, please leave a 
message on voice mail. Messages will be monitored at 
regular intervals.

Deacon: 		  Teresa Lawson
			   606-304-4620

August 1st Summary:
                   	            Budget Offerings:	 $              7,505.00     	      
         	     Fiscal YTD Budget Offerings:	 $         415,100.94
                   	             YTD Budget Goal:	 $         442,385.00


